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MEMORANDUM
To:

CASA of Northeast Oklahoma Volunteers
From:

Angela Henderson, Executive Director

Subject:
Returning to “Normal” Operations at CASA of Northeast Oklahoma

Date:

April 27, 2020

Thank you for your patience and diligence during this time of sheltering at home due to the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.
The purpose of this memorandum is to share with you plans for reopening our offices. Both the Claremore Office and the Miami Office of CASA of Northeast Oklahoma will reopen on Monday, May 4, 2020 at 9 a.m. with one person in the office at a time. Our doors will be closed to the general public the week of May 4-8, 2020 and possibly longer, depending upon infection rates. I plan to open in phases. Your Advocate Coordinator will communicate with you about this as we go through the month of May.
After staffing with our leadership team, we have made the decision to continue providing child advocacy services through weekly videoconferencing for the time being. Please do not resume in-person visits with the children, caregivers, families, or service providers until instructed to do so. Many of you have underlying health conditions that prevent in-person visits. Some of the children and their family members have underlying health conditions, as well. I would be devastated if someone were to get ill because in-person visits started too quickly.

A Report to the Court will need to be filed in each of our cases, if they have not been already. Please visit with your Advocate Coordinator if you have not filed a report since March 15, 2020.
I’m concerned that the lifestyle we enjoyed prior to COVID-19 is not to be again. Please join me in exercising patience and gentle acceptance as we carefully find our new “normal.” Prepare now to accept new safeguards, procedures, policies, and protocols. Your health, safety and well-being, as well as that of our child clients and their families is of utmost importance to CASA of Northeast Oklahoma.
As we move through the month of May, I will be assessing the environment and making additional decisions about the resumption of in-person child visits. I will, of course, let you know what the plans are when and if those change. Please stay well and safe and let us know how we can assist you. I am so grateful for each one of you and the good work you do!
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